
Chapters Restaurant is set in a realistic working environment for our Hospitality and Catering students.   
The Restaurant is student led, supported by qualified and experienced teaching staff, incorporating the  

principles of cookery, food service and fresh produce to create a completely unforgettable dining experience. 
 

After the success of last year, we are pleased to announce the new Thursday Evening Dates for 2019-20 
 

10th October 2019 Four Course Dinner 
 

28th November 2019 Christmas Four Course Dinner (Menu 1) 
 

12th December 2019 Christmas Four Course Dinner (Menu 1) 
 

16th January 2020 Four Course Dinner 
 

13th February 2020 Valentines Menu 
 

12th March 2020 “Steak Night” 
 

23rd April 2020 Three Course Dinner 
 

14th May 2020 Students Choice 
 

11th June 2020 Three Course Dinner 
 

2nd July 2020 Four Course Dinner 
 

4th July 2019 Four Course Dinner 
 
Opening time 6.30pm for 7.00pm Service. 
 
Lunch Time Opening: date for 2019 from Tuesday 17th September  
Lunch time opening starts on Tuesday 17th September, 12.00noon. 
Then Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday (term time only).  
 
Please Note 
 
 Chapters in a Training Restaurant and delays between courses should be expected. 
 
 Chapters Restaurant are limited to the portions of individual dishes, in the event of a dish not being  
         available you will be asked to make another selection.  
 
 Please inform service staff of any allergies you may have as ingredients may be incorporated in to the  
         dish you have chosen. 
 
 Menus and Dates maybe altered at short notice, we apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 

To book your table, please contact Chapters Restaurant on 01207 585 930 or email:  
 Angelo.Fernandez@derwentside.ac.uk 
 Tracy.Walker@derwentside.ac.uk 


